
 

Privacy Policy Statement 
 

In Short: We care about your privacy; we use the minimal extent of information 
we need to provide you with services you requested, we safeguard your data and 
we do not monetize it or improperly share it.  
 
In Detail: This Privacy Policy Statement (the “Statement”) is provided by Hyrum 
City (“we,” “us,” or “our”) in compliance with Utah Code Section 63D-2-S103. We 
are committed to protecting your privacy. This statement explains how we handle 
your information when you visit this webpage. We want you to understand how 
your data may be collected, used, and secured. 
 
Who We Are and How To Reach Us: We operate this governmental website. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to our administrative body 
Stephanie Miller at 435-245-6033 or email her at 
stephanie.miller@hyrumcity.gov.  
 
What Information We Collect: We do not collect any information about you 
when you visit our webpage, unless submitting a form it may ask for name, email, 
and phone number. 
 
How We Use Your Information: Not Applicable 
 
Disclosure Practices: Not Applicable 
 
Access and Corrections: Not Applicable 
 
Keeping Your Information Secure: Not Applicable 
 
Notes On Record Classification: Personally identifiable information is not 
classification of records under Utah Code Section 63G, Chapter 2, Government 
Records Access and Management Act. Access to government records is 
governed by Utah Code Section 63G, Chapter 2, Government Records Access 
and Management Act. 
 
Review Of This Notice: We want you to feel comfortable using our services, 
knowing that your privacy is respected and protected. We welcome your 
feedback on this notice, which is review annually. 
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